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Alberta Aids to Daily Living 
Bulletin #112 
Philips product recall  

Earlier this week, AADL was notified of a recall for Philips Sleep and Respiratory care products.  

AADL, funds some of the affected bilevel positive airway pressure (BPAP) and ventilator devices 
through its respiratory specialty suppliers. We are working closely with Philips, Alberta Health Services 
and specialty providers to determine the next steps in this process and to minimize the impact upon our 
clients. Currently, we do not know the anticipated timeframe for the repair or replacement of these 
devices. 

It is important for patients to discuss their care with their physician before considering whether to 
discontinue any therapy.  

Patients and their physicians can access more  information about the recall and the list of affected  
products online: philips.com/src-update. 

Additional guidance and information will be shared as it becomes available. 

 

 


